SBC Communications Inc.

April 10, 2000

Transmittal No. 2108

Ms. Magalie Roman Salas

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

Attention: Common Carrier Bureau

The accompanying tariff material, issued by Pacific Bell (Pacific) and bearing Tariff F.C.C. No. 128,
is sent to you for filing in compliance with the requirements of the Communications Act of 1934, as
amended.

This filing, filed under authority of Special Permission No. 00-022, scheduled to become effective
April 11, 2000, consists of the tariff pages as indicated on following Check Sheets:

Tariff F.C.C. No. Check Sheet Revision No.
128 903rd Revised Page 1
116th Revised Page 1.1
108th Revised Page 1.3

On March 27, 2000, in Transmittal No. 2105, Pacific filed clarifying language in its Line Information
Data Base (LIDB) Service within its Access Service Tariff No. 128. With this filing, Pacific is
withdrawing, without it becoming effective, tariff material filed under Transmittal No. 2105.

Supporting information discussed under Section 61.38 and 61.49 of the Commission’s Rules, to the
extent applicable, is included with this filing in the attached Description and Justification.

In accordance with Section 61.32(b), the original Transmittal Letter, the Federal Communications
Commission Form 159 and the filing fee have been submitted to a courier service for delivery to the
Treasury Department lockbox located at the Mellon Bank in Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania.

In accordance with Sections 61.32(a) and (c), the appropriate attachments are hereby delivered to the
Secretary, Federal Communications Commission and the Chief, Tariff and Pricing Analysis Branch.
These actions have been committed on the date established as the issued (filed) date as reflected
above.

Acknowledgment and date of receipt of this Transmittal are requested. A duplicate letter is attached
for this purpose.
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Personal or facsimile service petitions against this Transmittal, as required under Section 1.773(a)(4)
of the Commission’s Rules, should be sent to Jill Morlock, Area Manager-Rates and Tariffs, Four
Bell Plaza, Room 1950.04, Dallas, TX 75202, facsimile number (214) 858-0599. All other
correspondence and inquiries concerning this Transmittal should be addressed to Michael Alarcon,
Associate Director-Federal Regulatory, (202) 326-8874, 1401 | Street, N.W., Suite 1100,
Washington, D.C. 20005.

Sincerely,

oS

Attachments:
Duplicate Letter
Tariff Pages

Copy of Letter and Attachments delivered to:
Chief, Tariff and Pricing Branch (Public Reference Copy)
International Transcription Service



